CITY OF GILMER: PASS-THROUGH RATE INCREASE NOTICE

In January of 2023, we entered a new contract with our sanitation provider prompting changes to our
pricing structure. On each anniversary date of the effective date, the base rate for services provided is
increased, or decreased, in accordance with the most recently published CPI (Consumer Price Index) by
our provider, Sanitation Solutions.

This year the city council approved the requested pass-through charge from Sanitation Solutions of 6.52%.
Therefore, prices for sanitation services will increase by 6.52% for all residential and commercial hand
collection, polycarts, dumpsters, and roll-off containers. For a full list of prices, go to the city’s website at

www.gilmer-tx.com and click on the file named “New Trash Rates” in the orange notice banner.

The increase is effective as of January 1, 2024, and will be reflected on the bill at the end of February for
January charges.

If you have questions, please reach out to City Hall at 903-843-2552.

If you do not have trash service with the City of Gilmer, please disregard this notice



